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2 REPORT 113 – TREATY TABLED ON 12 May 2010 

 

Treaty Tabled on 12 May 2010 

 

In order to ensure the continuation of essential military logistics cooperation 
between Australia and the United States, the Committee resolved to report its 
recommendation on the Agreement between the Government of Australia and the 
Government of the United States of America concerning Acquisition and Cross-Servicing 
(the Agreement) to the Parliament immediately and will provide a more detailed 
report on the provisions of the Agreement at a later date. 

 

 

Recommendation 1 

 The Treaties Committee supports the Agreement between the 
Government of Australia and the Government of the United States of 
America concerning Acquisition and Cross-Servicing and recommends 
that binding treaty action be taken. 
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